
Manor Laundry 
 
Our committee managed to keep the schedule board up to date.  We donated our $25 to go toward 
a cart for transporting clothes from one side of the room to the other.  We have not been happy with 
the changes made this year.   
 
Since Stansells have moved to University Village I would also like to submit my resignation on this 
committee.  Hopefully others may come forward who will be better able to communicate with the 
powers who make all the decisions. 
 
Respectfully, 
Bobbe Graham 
 


